
I am so excited that HB 2574 is being brought forward.   I have worried about how my body would be disposed after I die.   I read 
about natural organic reduction on Recompose's website.  This sounds absolutely perfect to me.  I love the idea of giving back to the 
earth with as little environmental impacts as possible.  Please pass this bill.   I, among many others will take advantage of this 
process.   Helping Oregon stay as beautiful of a state that it is.  

Thank you, 

Shell Stenger


